Dear Sir / Madam,

I have grave concerns regarding your proposal to build more than 22,000 homes in Warrington over the next couple of decades.

There are pressures already in the Town regarding traffic congestion which are likely to become more problematic with this development.
Local services (Schools, Primary care, Secondary care, are already stretched.

I am unsure that you would be able to provide

adequate services to meet the needs of the new Residents.

Yours sincerely,






